
 
 
 

 
Exciting News - we’re moving to a new 
employment tool!   
 
Here's what you can expect: 
 A simpler, more streamlined application process 
 The ability to upload your resume and/or cover letter 
 The ability to apply using your LinkedIn profile 
 The ability to apply via mobile device 
 An applicant profile page that will house communications, tasks and will let you easily 

see the status of your applications. 
  

Here’s when you can expect it: 
 Our current tool will close as of May 5. After this date, you won’t be able to access 

any application information you have submitted within the last year. If you have 
information from a current or previous application that you’d like to save or copy, 
you’ll need to do so before May 5, as your current contact and resume information 
will not be transferred over.  

 After April 24, you'll be able to use the link below to visit our welcome page and 

create a profile and upload a resume so you’re ready to apply when jobs are posted 
on May 9. Click on Connect With Us! on the welcome page to create a profile and 
upload your resume. 

 On May 9, when you click on Go from our careers pages, you’ll be taken to the new 
tool, where you can search for open jobs and apply, create job alerts and refer others 
to our openings. 

 

If you have an active application: 
If you have recently applied, have completed pre-employment assessments or have been 
contacted by us for a current opening, there is nothing further you need to do for that 
opening unless you're contacted by a recruiter. The process will continue in our current 
tool.  
 

Thank you for your interest in employment with State Farm! 
 

Click here beginning April 24 to visit the new tool.  
Open jobs will be available at this link beginning May 9.  

  
 

https://statefarm.csod.com/ats/careersite/search.aspx?site=1&c=statefarm

